
 

Empowering all students to persevere and achieve academic success 

in a culture of excitement, inclusion, and community collaboration. 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Paramount Schools of Excellence School Board of Directors may be in 
attendance at a breakfast event to be held on Wednesday, October 1st, 2025, at 8:00 a.m., at 1203 E. St. Clair Street 
Indianapolis, IN 46202. This event is not a meeting of the Board of Directors, and no official action will be taken. The 
members will not deliberate or otherwise conduct the public’s business. This notice is provided solely to comply with 
the Indiana Open Door Law (IC 5-14-1.5).  
 
Dated this 26th day of September 2025. 
 
Paramount Schools of Excellence  
1203 E. St. Clair Street 
Indianapolis, IN 46202 


